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AIPSO Condemns the terrorist attack against CRPF Jawans 

The All India Peace and Solidarity Organisation strongly condemns the terrorist 

attack against CRPF convoy in Pulwama in Jammu & Kashmir.  More than 40 

CRPF personnel have been killed so far in this attack.  

Last three years the situation in Kashmir is deteriorating due to lack of political 

initiative involving all stakeholders for finding just solution through dialogue. 

The situation demands that government should take appropriate initiative by 

involving all political parties to find solution of the Kashmir problem and 

ensure that peace and normalcy prevails in the state. 

The AIPSO conveys its heartfelt condolences to the bereaved families of the 

personnel and wish the speedy recovery of injured jawans. 
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